## Year One Newsletter

## September 2022

## Dear Parents/Carers,

We are looking forward to getting to know your children, and helping them settle in with the rules and routines of Year 1. We look forward to a fun filled term ahead! Please do read daily with your child as it really helps their progress and remember to jot a note/sign the reading diary.

## Autumn Term 1 Curriculum

Maths-We will be working on number recognition, writing numbers using the correct formation and comparing numbers.

**English-**We will be working on our speaking and listening this term. We will be practising listening and responding appropriately to adults and peers. We will be helping children to speak in sentences and expand their vocabulary. We will also be focusing on books such as 'We're going on a Bear Hunt,' 'Oi Dog' and '100 Dogs.'

**Topic**-In Geography we will be learning about 'Our School' and looking at maps. In Art we will be learning about self-portraits and focusing on artists such as Picasso.

**Computing**- In Computing we will be learning about technology around us, including, logging on and mouse control skills.

PE-In PE we are exploring circle games and throwing and catching

RE-We are learning about books and stories in Christianity.

Thank you for your support it is much appreciated.

Year 1 Team